

1791 Tutlie Circle NE . Atlanta. GA 30329-2305 . Tel: 404.636.8400 . Fax: 404.321.5478 . www.ashrae.org

Timothy G. Wentz, P.E., HBDP, FASHRAE 2016-17 President Reply to: 8012 Dougan Circle Lincoln, NE 68516 Tel: 402.770.3973

Tim.Wentz@mail.ashrae.org

July 27, 2017

Dear Prof. Kretzschmar,

ASHRAE appreciates the work, with your support, of Sebastian Herrmann on the following committee(s) during the 2016-2017 Society year:

SPC213 - Method For Calculating Moist Air Thermodynamic Properties TC01.01 - Thermodynamics & Psychrometrics

ASHRAE has made significant progress in improving the thermal comfort, indoor air quality and energy efficiency of the built environment while reducing our impact on the natural environment and thereby creating a more sustainable world. The strength of ASHRAE's contributions to society and our industry is a direct result of the commitment of each of our volunteer members. That contribution would not be possible without the support of employers such as you. We thank you for that support.

Sebastian Herrmann has been one of those who has contributed greatly to this effort. Your support of this activity is vital and greatly appreciated, and I believe the personal and professional growth achieved through active participation in ASHRAE has significantly benefited your organization and our industry. We hope that you will continue to provide your support and suggest new opportunities for ASHRAE to advance while continuing to deliver our sustainability promise.

Again, thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely yours,

Timothy G. Wentz 2016-2017 President